
Dutch Barn Preservation Society e-news, 27 March 2011 
 

Dear DBPS Members,  
 
We are working on our 2011 Tour schedule, so stay tuned. Right now we have a bit of news and an 
information request for you.  
  
First, member and photographer Geoffrey Gross is working on a new book and is looking for 
interesting barns to include. Here is his note. Although we mostly know about Dutch Barns in the 
Hudson Valley, remember that Geoffrey knows most of them already, so think about barns he may 
not have seen.  
  
  
Request for Photogenic Barns 
Photographer Geoffrey Gross (Dutch Colonial Homes in America and our DPBS calendars) is working 
on a new book for Rizzoli on barns of the northeastern seaboard. He is asking all barn people to 
suggestion some barns to be included. The region is from Virginia to Maine.  
  
The barns need to be in good condition, have character or an architectural style, and be uncluttered 
inside and be on well-maintained grounds, and most of all be photogenic.  Preference is for barns 
that have not been published before. 
  
Please send your suggestions, with some helpful info and a photo if possible, to Geoffrey Gross at 
the email address on the attached postcard.  
 
 

 
  



Second, there is a list of barn parts, including, I think, some Dutch Barn Parts, on Craigslist. 
Consider helping to save these parts by buying them and using them to put a barn back together. 
Here is a link to the listing; you may have to cut and paste it on your browser. :  
  
http://hudsonvalley.craigslist.org/for/2260293555.html 
  
Thanks,  
  
hope to see you soon,  
  
Ned Pratt 
DBPS 

 


